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Arrangements 2020 
In usual circumstances, we would be inviting prospective parents in during the Autumn term to visit 
our fantastic school and be shown around by our Year 6 Captains.  Unfortunately, due to the current 
COVID situation, this will not be possible but we understand the need for you to make an informed 
choice about which junior school your child will be attending from September 2021.  With this in 
mind, we are aiming to offer prospective parents the following: 
 

1. A pre-recorded video of our school where you will learn more about our school, hear from 
leaders and also from children in Years 3 and 6. This will be published on the website 

shortly. 
 
2. A video tour of the school in which the Headteacher, the Deputy Headteacher and the 

Inclusion Leader will show you around the school virtually. Questions you would like 
answered should be emailed to the main school office before 10th October 2020 on 

school@cjs.tamat.org.uk 
 

3. The opportunity to walk around our wonderful school grounds in small groups 
(unfortunately admission to the building will not be permitted).  This will be by appointment 

only and more guidance on how we do this safely will follow when you call the school to 
book your slot. These will be on the mornings of Saturday 17th October and Saturday 

14th November. 
 

If you have further enquiries please contact the school office on 01276 472489 or email on 

school@cjs.tamat.org.uk 

Connaught Junior School, Manor Way, Bagshot, Surrey GU19 5AD. 

We look forward to meeting you! 

 


